
 

 

 

From the Pastor                                   August 31, 2025 
 

HAPPY LABOR DAY WEEKEND!  
WELCOME to Church! 

It is important to Labor for your family 
but don’t forget to Labor for the Lord. 
He has given us all so much we should 

always give Him our BEST! 
 

Let us give a warm Faith Welcome to 
Bro. Roger & Marsha Pauley. They are always a blessing  
and we are excited to have them with us today. Lets pray 
and open up our hearts to receive whatever the Lord has 

for us.  
 

Ladies, TODAY is THE DAY!! 
If you want a chance at the Grand Door Prize you have to 
sign up and pay today! I promise, you don’t want to miss 

out on this one…  
Also, the donations for the Door Prizes are still needed. We 
are so grateful for the donations already given but, we need 

just a few more. If God leads you to give don’t forget to 
mark the envelope “Door Prizes” before you put it in the 

offering plate. Thanks!!   
 

KIDS CLUB starts this Wednesday, 
Sept.3rd, 7pm! BRING YOUR KIDS! If 
you have kids, grandkids, neighbor-

hood kids, bring them! We would love 
for them to be apart of our Kids Club! We also 
have Bus transportation each week if needed.  

 



 

 

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Shana Marlowe 

 
Sunday Evening: 

Dawn Fitz 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

 

In October & November… 
84th Homecoming, October 4th-5th, Bro. Johnny Pike  

will be with us. 
Bro. Benny Beckum will be with us the 16th-19th for  

Prayer Revival 
Then, our Missions Conference the 23rd-25th with  

Bro. Mark & Julie Lancaster, Mrs. Jocelyn Troell, The  
Richardson Family and Bro. Caleb & Kristan Cajiuat.                                                                          

PRAY, PRAY, PRAY for these events  
 

Faith Addiction Recovery is looking for helpers! This could 

be a opportunity for you to serve the Lord here at church. If you 

are interested please see Bro. Willie & Michele  
Harrington to see what kind of help is needed.  

 
WELCOME BACK 

Our first week of Faith Christian Academy is complete! 
Please continue to pray for our teachers and students as the  

year progresses.   
 

Bro. Tyree needs to meet with all Children’s Church 
workers down front after PM service. ( organ side )   

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….   $4,500.50 
Faith Promise ................       405.00         
Other Missions ..............          40.00 
Building Fund  ................            0.00 
Parking Lot  ................        125.00 
Miscellaneous  ................        465.50  
 

Total……………..……     $5,536.00 
                                                          


